

Stamiksiitsiikin Bullshoe Elementary



Welcome to Bullshoe Elementary where we lead from the heart, we value life, family, and know the children "Sacred Beings" we serve are as valuable as the air we breathe, the water we drink, and the ground we walk on. In this up and coming school year please join us in our children's education journey.

Welcome Back

Bullshoe Elementary staff are excited to begin the 2025-2026 school year. Our team has worked hard preparing classrooms, planning engaging lessons, and creating a welcoming environment for students and families. We look forward to a year filled with learning, growth, and success as we continue to implement new curriculum and foster a positive school culture.



Attendance Matters

Student Attendance:

Little Learners: 100% Kindergarten: 93.12% 1st Grade: 74.69% Schoolwide: 82.47%

August Home visits:

Home visits will begin in September.

Priority are students who were enrolled in Kindergarten last year, and who haven't enrolled in 1st Grade by Sept. 5th. Second targeted group will be students who were enrolled in HeadStart or Little Learners last year, but haven't enrolled in Kindergarten.

Third targeted group will be 1st graders and kindergarteners who are in the attendance subgroup (students who have missed 30% of school days).



Stamiksiitsiikin Bullshoe Elementary



Graduation Matters

During SBE week, our teams engaged in focused planning and collaboration. Staff worked on aligning curriculum to state standards and began implementation of two new curriculum programs: Benchmark (K-1) and Frog Street (LL). These efforts ensure consistency across grade levels and provide our students with a strong foundation for the 2025-2026 school year. We are gearing up for the Aimsweb Benchmark testing begins the week of 9/2/25 for 1st grade and Kindergarten begins the week of 9/8/25.

Culture Matters

Staff are working to develop trusting, positive relationships in order to create a welcoming culture for all students and families. They have been diligently teaching **BEAR expectations** and implementing a new behavior management plan across classrooms, the lunchroom, and recess. During the first week and a half, teachers focused on practicing routines, procedures, and expectations with students to ensure a smooth and successful start to the school year.

Safety Matters

We have already completed our first couple of safety drills, including a fire drill. Thanks to the teamwork and preparedness of staff, everything went smoothly. As part of our ongoing efforts, we have designated a new evacuation area and implemented additional systems to strengthen safety procedures. These steps ensure that both staff and students are well-prepared and supported in the event of an emergency.

